
 

 

  

Town of Denning – Planning Board Meeting  
 
October 13, 2016 

 
Members Present: Katherine Parr, Jim Leverich, Tony Carminati, Chris McInerney, Travis 
Coddington and Joseph Sibiga.  
 
Members Absent:  Stephen Bobik 
 
Public Present: Pauline Leverich and Councilman Mike Dean. 
  
-Chairman Sibiga has called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM 
 
New Business: 
 
 No new business has come before the board 
 
 
Old Business: 
 
 The Board has received a letter from the NYC DEP in regards to the Ken Kobayashi 
project on Greenville Rd in Sundown. They have found no major environmental impacts from 
the “general use” area recently created. The Board will make no further actions until if, and 
when, a formal proposal is submitted.  
 
 Jim Leverich informed the Board the he attended the “build a better record” seminar at 
SUNY Ulster in September.  
  
 
 ~Motion to close the meeting at 7:20 was made by Tony Carminati, and seconded by  
Chris McInerney 
 
 
Next meeting is scheduled for November 10th, 2016 @ 6 pm, Denning Town Hall 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by,  
 
 
Joseph Sibiga, Chairman 


